
Ruben Castillo 

 September 22, 1932 – December 20, 2002 

Passed away peacefully at home in Banning, CA with his 
family at his bedside after a long illness. He is survived by 
his loving wife of 49 years, Claudette, 6 adult children, 
Michael, Michelle, Rachel, Mary, Cynthia, Guy, 11 
grandchildren, 1 brother, Robert, 4 sisters, Rachel, Suzie, 
Mary, and Becky. Ben was born in New Mexico, graduated 
Barstow High in 1951, and joined the Navy. He retired 
after 20 years and soon worked 15 years as a Civil Service 
employee at El Toro Marine Base. Ben moved from Buena 
Park to Banning. He loved his family, God and Country. 
Ben touched many lives and will be greatly missed. Burial 
services are Friday, Dec. 27 2002, Riverside National 
Cemetery at 12:15 pm Stage 2 area.  
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